
Sabine Street Promenade Traffic Control Notice & Project Update  

On Thursday, December 13th, NO PARKING signs will be placed on Sabine Street from 5th to 6th 
Street and vehicles will have 48 hours to clear the upcoming construction area.  The City’s 
contractor plans to mobilize to the east side of Sabine Street from 5th to 6th Street on Saturday, 
December 15th.  The contractor shall begin demolition and utility work in the 500 block.  The 
loading dock and alley access shall be maintained throughout construction.  The northbound travel 
lane from 5th Street onto Sabine Street will also be open.  This phase is anticipated to be complete in 
March/April timeframe weather permitting.  
 
5th Street Travel Lanes Reduced to a Single Eastbound Lane from Neches to IH 35 through 
end of December:  City’s contractor is planning to begin work on a wastewater line on 5th Street for 
the next two weeks or end of December.  The two eastbound travel lanes on 5th Street shall resume 
January 1, 2019.   
 
The overall project should be complete Summer 2019.  Motorists are asked to use caution and be 
mindful of the work zone during this time.  The City will provide updates to inform the public of 
any additional closures or upcoming changes to traffic controls related to this project. More 
information about this project and future phases can be found on the City of Austin Public Works 
website.   https://austintexas.gov/department/sabine-street-promenade 
 

Please Contact any of the following City staff if there are issues or 
questions: 

Inspector: James Mendez - 512.826.8481 – james.mendez@austintexas.gov  
  
Inspector Supervisor: Alexa Locklear - 512.845.6581 - alexa.locklear@austintexas.gov 
  
Field Engineer: Valerie Dickens - 512.525.6396 - valerie.dickens@austintexas.gov 
  
Project Manager: Jessica Salinas - 512.740.8001 – jessica.salinas@austintexas.gov  

 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
 
If you or someone you know would like to receive future project updates electronically, please send 
an email to jessica.salinas@austintexas.gov requesting to be added to our distribution list. If you 
would like to be removed from this email group, please respond with “Remove” in the subject line. 
If you are receiving multiple copies of this email, please respond with “Duplicate” in the subject line. 
  
Your continued cooperation and patience is appreciated. 
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